
Report of the Faculty Senate Executive Committee to the Faculty Senate – November 
4, 2015 

 

The Faculty Senate Executive Committee met on October 20, 2015 and the following items 
were presented/discussed and approved:  

 Reports from standing committees 
 Reports of the FS Chair, and representatives of the Student Senate and Staff Senate  
 Faculty ULAA Board Member recommendations to the President 
 President & Provost Forums on 21st Century Initiatives 
 FS Statement about diversity on UL BoT  
 Ad-hoc presidential compensation committee update 
 Meeting with Leslie Strohm, VP-Strategy & General Counsel, to discuss 

interpretations of the Redbook criteria for the termination of faculty 

Submitted by Enid Trucios-Haynes,  
Professor of Law, Vice Chair of Faculty Senate and  
Chair of the Faculty Senate Executive Committee 
October 7, 2015 
 

 


